Carla Hoekzema

From: wendy -- <wendyisnow@gmail.com>
Sent: Monday, May 13, 2019 5:55 AM

To: Carla Hoekzema

Subject: [EXTERNAL] shoreline place

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize
the sender and know the content is safe.

We need more one level condominiums, not apartments, for Shoreline residents who want to downsize from their
houses!



